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Supervisor of Elections Mails Domestic Ballots for April 21 Special General Election, 

State Representative, District 64; and Redington Shores, District 2 Municipal Election 
 

Pinellas County Supervisor of Elections Deborah Clark mailed 15,477 ballots to domestic voters today 
(March 17, 2015) for the April 21, 2015 Special General Election, State Representative District 64 and 
Redington Shores, District 2 Municipal Election.  
 
Domestic voters are civilian voters residing within the United States and active-duty military voters 
residing in Pinellas County.  
 
Additional mail ballot requests will be fulfilled as received. To request a mail ballot, visit 
VotePinellas.com, call (727) 464-VOTE (8683), or email Absentee@VotePinellas.com and include date 
of birth. The deadline to request that a ballot be mailed is April 15 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Voted mail ballots must be received at one of the three Supervisor of Elections Offices by 7:00 p.m. 
on Election Day. Please note, postal delivery service has changed.  Voters are advised to allow at 
least 5 days for their ballot to be returned by mail to the Supervisor of Elections office.  
 
Details regarding early voting and ballot drop-off locations will be released at a later date.   
 
Daily ballot requests, ballot mailing updates and statistics on voted ballots received by the Supervisor 
of Elections will be posted to VotePinellas.com. 
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